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Important Dates 
 

 First Homework Diner @Manzano Mesa – Monday, October 1st 

Note: HW Diner will NOT be every Monday this school year. 

 October 11th & 12th School is CLOSED for Fall Break 

Children’s Choice OPEN, 7 am – 6 pm at Bandelier Elementary   

 Actual 1st CQI meeting – Thurs, Oct 18th @5:30 pm 

 Field Trips: Wed, Oct 10th Dynamax Theater 1:30 – 4 pm 

        Wed, Oct 24th Hispanic Cultural Center 1:30 – 4 pm 

 Manzano Mesa Fall Festival – Wednesday, October 24th @6 pm. 

Look for our CC Booth ~ Lights on Afterschool ~ Spooky Science 
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Friday Dance Party  
at Manzano Mesa 

 

There are many changes this 
school year at Manzano Mesa. 
One of the most noticeable is our 
new principal Brian Garcia. He is 
making a positive impression on 
the school already. One of our 
favorite changes is the addition of the Friday Dance Party before 
school Friday mornings. As a result of this event, we at Children’s 
Choice are doing clean up a little earlier on Friday mornings to allow 
the students in our program to participate. We have enjoyed joining 
all the kids, and starting the day off right shaking their groove thing. 

 

Helpful Information 
 

Site Phone: 974-9321 
Office Phone: 296-2880 

 

Site Email: ManzanoMesa@ 
Childrens-Choice.org 

 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841- 4800 

 



This Year’s First Fieldtrip 
Kinders Explore Abq with CC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meet Our New Staff! 

Emily 

When school is out… 
Children’s Choice is OPEN. 

 

For most days that school is out we are 
open 7 am – 6 pm at Bandelier 
Elementary, 3309 Pershing Ave. SE 
87106. 

 

Families need to sign up in advance for 
full day care. The sign up sheet for Fall 
Break will be available soon. 
 

Morning and afternoon snacks are 
provided, but ALL students must bring 
lunch. We ask that you send your child 
with something that does not require 
refrigeration, or need to be heated up. 
 

Often we will have field trips during full 
days, so please keep an eye out for 
information on departure/arrival times 
and any other special requests. 
 

You can still reach us at (505)974-9321 
even when we are at Bandelier. 
 

If you have any questions regarding full 
day care, please check with Jess for 
more information. 

Older Kid News 
By: Denise 

We had an Older Kids meeting and voted for this school year’s officers. 
The President will be Maysen. The position of Vice President will be 
shared by Vince and Sammy. Tyler is going to be the Secretary, and the 
Correspondents are Denise and Izzy. We are looking forward to the new 
year and new officers!!  

 

 

LOOK!!! 

JELLYFISH!!! 

He is swimming 

with the stingrays! 

He is cleaning. 

That’s MY DAD’S boat! 

He came here and it got 

stuck and couldn’t get out. 

They are going to 

feed the turtle! 

I LOVE the 

SHARKS!!! 


